
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
 

2019 ANNUAL RENEWAL REMINDER TO ALL RAs 
 

Johannesburg / 14 May 2019 
 
We refer to our two emails of 4 April 2019, relating respectively to the invoice for your 2019 
individual annual fees and information regarding your 2019 Individual Annual Return. 
 
This reminder is being emailed to all RAs as not all Annual Returns received have been 
captured as yet. 
 
If you have paid your annual fees and submitted your Individual Annual Return, thank you 
and you can ignore this email. 
 
If you have not yet paid your annual fees and submitted your Individual Annual Return, this 
is a reminder that the deadline for the payment of individual annual fees and the submission 
of Individual Annual Returns is 31 May 2019. 
 
For any enquiries about the above process, please contact Registry at registry@irba.co.za. 
 
  
 
Caroline Garbutt 
Manager: Registrations 
 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 
and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 
conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 
processes. 
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